
Dear Elm Creek Families, 
 
Due to the shortage of referees for football this year we have had to schedule one of our home 
games at 3:00 p.m. on Friday, September 9th.  Since we want everyone available to support our 
players and attend the game we will have an early dismissal that day at 2:30.  All students in 
grades K - 12 will dismiss at 2:30 on Friday, September 9th.  We do realize this may create 
scheduling issues for families.  If you need us to supervise your child until 3:25 please let us 
know by Friday, September 2nd and we will make plans for them to stay here at school.  If your 
child stays at school that day you will need to pick them up at the main office by 3:30.  Buses 
will run at 2:30 right after the early dismissal.  We do have two other away games that begin at 
3:00 but since they are not home games we will NOT be dismissing early on those days.   
 
If your student needs after school care please fill out google form for each student. 
 
https://forms.gle/S4jfhCTLbVJKscUb6 
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